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MEMORANDUM








TO:		AAA Executive Directors                  NOTICE#: 011607-2-I-SWCBS


		


FROM:	Chuck Corley, Interim Secretary





DATE:		January 16, 2007





SUBJECT:	Notice of Instruction: Transition 0607 Moratorium


_________________________________________________________________





The purpose of this memo is to inform the Area Agency on Aging Executive Directors that the Transition 0607 initiative has reached its funding capacity.  As a result, the Florida Department of Elder Affairs (DOEA) has placed a moratorium on new clients being enrolled in the Transition 0607 initiative.  We thank you for assisting in transitioning individuals residing in hospitals and nursing homes back into the community.





Individuals approved by DOEA as part of the Transition 0607 initiative on or prior to the date of this notice should be processed as part of the Transition 0607 initiative.  Please refer to NOTICE#: 062106-1-I-SWCBS for additional information about the Transition 0607 initiative.





If additional funds become available, we will notify you.  If you have any questions or comments regarding this notice, please contact Mindy Sollisch at (850) 414-2181.  
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CC: 	Sam Fante


	Kathi Chisolm 


Jenny McNeely


Eunice Medina








